
Due to the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) public health emergency, we will be conducting the April 
14th, 2022 First 5 Commission Finance Committee meeting via Zoom to protect the public's health and 
align with our local public health orders for social distancing.  

California Governor Gavin Newsom issued Executive Order N-29-20 on March 17, 2020, relating to the 
convening of public meetings in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Pursuant to the Executive Order, and to maintain the orderly conduct of the meeting, the County of San 
Diego will allow the First 5 Commission and staff to attend the meeting via teleconference or phone 
conference and to participate in the meeting to the same extent as if they were present. 

Remote Participation: Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting will be able to access it 
by calling: 

+1 669 900 6833 US  

Meeting ID: 873 4649 9735 

Passcode: 9655 

If you wish to participate through the zoom app or zoom website, you can access the meeting with: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87346499735?pwd=MUFFTjlZSkpmS3l6dDBMMTJ3eW1XQT09 

Meeting ID: 873 4649 9735 

Passcode: 9655 

 
Please remember that this meeting will start at 9:00am on Thursday, April 14th, 2022. 

Requests to Speak: In lieu of in-person attendance, members of the public are strongly encouraged to 
submit requests to speak on any matter within the Commission’s subject matter jurisdiction, regardless 
of whether the matter is on the agenda for consideration or action. Request to speak should be 
submitted online via the commission webpage or via e-mail to karen.hays@sdcounty.ca.gov and will be 
accepted until 30 minutes prior to the start of the meeting (eg. 8:30am).  Requests to speak will be 
limited to three (3) minutes.   

YOU MUST CALL INTO THE MEETING TO SPEAK 

Please note: All participants will be muted during the meeting.  If you submitted a Request to Speak, 
you will be un-muted when it is your turn to speak. 

It is strongly recommended that you test your Zoom access prior to the meeting. We thank you in 
advance for your support at this time and please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions you 
may have.   

 

Alethea Arguilez 
Executive Director 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDAzMTguMTg5NTM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zYW5kaWVnb2NvdW50eS5nb3YvY29udGVudC9zZGMvaGhzYS9wcm9ncmFtcy9waHMvY29tbXVuaXR5X2VwaWRlbWlvbG9neS9kYy8yMDE5LW5Db1YuaHRtbCJ9.uxhxk7xxcnBxCGfSERLMfSi8A75SHegpxm2c0ftSuvA/br/76312857294-l
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87346499735?pwd=MUFFTjlZSkpmS3l6dDBMMTJ3eW1XQT09
http://www.first5sandiego.org/ssfc
mailto:karen.hays@sdcounty.ca.gov

